
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
July 27, 2021 
 
 

Road Repairs on LaRoche Avenue at Chestley Place 
 

Chatham County, GA (July 27, 2021) – On Thursday, July 29, 2021, Chatham County Public 
Works Department will perform road repairs on LaRoche Avenue at Chestley Place. LaRoche 
Avenue will be closed to thru traffic at Chestley Place in both directions. Southbound traffic will 
detour from LaRoche Avenue to Lansing Avenue to Gilliam Avenue to Norwood Ave. 
Northbound traffic will detour from Norwood Avenue to Gilliam Avenue to Lansing Avenue to 
LaRoche Avenue. The closure will begin at 8:00 AM and reopen at approximately 6:00 PM.  

What: Road Repairs on LaRoche Avenue at Chestley Place 

When: Thursday, July 29, 2021, closure at 8:00 AM, reopens at 6:00 PM 

 

### 
 
Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 
 
 


